Marie Dunne - Commun. Mar

From: Marie Dunne - Commun. Mgr
Sent: 31 August 2004 14:11

To: Colm Shannon (E-mail)
Subject: FW: Dr Quinn

Importance: High

Colm - See attached. I don't have a photo of Dr Quinn and will be advising Ruth
accordingly.

Marie

————— Original Message—-----

From: Ruth O'Reilly [mailto:roreilly_]
Sent: 31 August 2004 13:35

To: Marie Dunne - Commun. Mgr
Subject: Dr Quinn

. Dear Marie,

- am a producer with UTV's Insight programme and am working with Trevor
- lrney on a new programme examining fluid-related deaths in hospitals in
Northern Ireland. I believe Trevor was in contact with you before the summer

on the subject.

As you know, Dr Murray Quinn, consultant paediatrician at Altnagelvin e
produced a report on the death of Lucy Crawford for Sperrin and Lakeland:
Trust. We shall be making reference to his report and would, therefore, be
grateful if you could provide a photograph of Dr Quinn which we could use in
that context.

I can be contacted by return e-mail, or feel free to contact my on my direct

line: - ny mobile: _

Yours,

Ruth O'Reilly

This e-mail, and any attachment, is confidential. If you have received it
in error, please delete it from your system, do not use or disclose the
information in any way and notify me immediately. The contents of this

message may contain personal views, which are not the views of UTV unless
>ecifically stated.
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